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Cold winds, warm hearts… 

 
Dear Parents 

Well, what a change for the weather! Very windy and cold.  

This coming week we will see the start of December- where has that time gone?  

Advent 

The children will be bringing home a laminated number 8 this week. This is so that we 
can join in with the HappyDays Living Advent Calendar. We are ‘door’ number 8 and 
so on the night of the 7th we will be placing number 8 snowmen up on our school 
fence. 

Your child will bring home the laminated 8 sheet for you to turn into a snowman. You 
could use plastic bags for a scarf, bottles tops for buttons, material for hat (as long as 
it is well stuck on I am sure it will withstand the weather). Or you could use sharpies 
to simply colour it in. It is totally up to you. To make it even more fun, I am going to 
open it up to a little fun competition. A small prize will be given to an Oaks, Acorns 
and staff entry! 

Christmas Play  

We are aiming for the Christmas play to be on the 15th December – further 
information to follow on this this week but please put this date in your diary. We are 
continually reviewing and assessing the situation and guidance, especially given the 
news today about another variant. Therefore, please continue to check emails and 
messages for further information and guidance as to events etc. 

I was also going to invite parents for mince pies and a singalong on the flexi’s last day 
(16th December at 2pm). Again, hopefully we will be able to do this, but we will assess 
nearer the time. This is just an opportunity for you to sing some carols around our 
tree and enjoy some festive treats. This is also Christmas dinner and Christmas party 
day in the classes for the children. So lots of fun to be had.  

Moving into the new year, I have proposed to the PTA that we try and run a family fun 
night too.  

Well done! 

We have had a lot of visitors into school this past week and we have some more 
coming in this week and they have all commented on how warm and welcoming the 
school is. Your children simply shine! Please pass on how proud I am of them. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Gourley 

 

 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2021 

          November 16th -off socks day- Anti bullying 
week 

December 11th –Christmas Fayre-CANCELLED 

December 15th- Christmas play- information to follow 

December 16th- Party day, Christmas dinner and 
Carols around the tree 

December 16th- Last day for Flexi children 

December 17th- Last day of term for full time 
children. Close at 2pm 

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates 

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

Be the reason why someone smiles today! 

 

MOU’s 

We have a small number of people who 
have not returned their MOU’s. If you got a 
text message regarding this last week, this 
means that we have not received your 
MOU. Please could you return it asap. We 
have printed copies on the front desk if this 
is easier for you to sign those. 


